
 
 

Alectra Utilities Corporation 
161 Cityview Boulevard, Vaughan, ON  L4H 0A9  |  t 1 877 963 6900 alectrautilities.com 

March 29, 2019 
 
[by email] 
 
Ceiran Bishop 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Mr. Bishop: 
 
Re: Alectra Utilities Corporation Regulated Price Plan (“RPP”) Pilot Interim Report 
 
Please find attached Alectra Utilities Corporation’s (“Alectra Utilities”) Interim Report 
(the “Report”) for its RPP pilot to the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB” or the “Board”).  
 
The Report was developed in collaboration with BEworks and with support from Alectra 
Utilities’ other project partners, and provides the results of the project through the end of 
the Summer 2018 RPP season. It is submitted in compliance with our April 24, 2018 
agreement for delivery of this RPP Roadmap pilot project.  The Report was initially 
submitted to the Board in early January, 2019 and has been reviewed extensively by 
OEB staff; their comments have been incorporated into this final version. 
 
Alectra Utilities looks forward to continuing to work with you and OEB staff to continue 
to deliver value to customers through this project and to providing further insight to 
inform the revision of the Regulated Price Plan.  
 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
 
 

Neetika Sathe 
 

Vice-President, Advanced Planning 

Alectra Inc.  
 
 
CC: Dennis Nolan, EVP, General Counsel and Corporate Secretary 
CC: Indy Butany-DeSouza, VP, Regulatory Affairs 


